
Corrections Committee Report for February 25, 2023 Committee Meeting 

Thank you Puna District 12 for hosting the Committee Meeting. Thank you Tommy for getting all the 

information we need to obtain well-informed feedback on the Conference Agenda Items.  

Our Corrections Committee was formed and we met at the Orientation Assembly. We had 5 GSRs who 

were excited to be in service and ready and willing to get into action. We discussed the role of the 

committee members, and focused on two things: being prepared for the Inform the Delegate Assembly, 

and gathering contact information for the people going into all of the islands corrections facilities 

statewide. I also shared the link to the Corrections workbook.  

I have the names of the AA members who are taking meetings into the Maui Community Correctional 

Center (MCCC) – Brandon and Jess. Thanks to all those who volunteer to carry the message inside the 

walls.  MCCC was closed in December, and Karen reported today that they are opening up this week. 

The next VolunCorp training is not scheduled yet, but there should be one sometime this year.  

I have a list of AA Volunteer Coordinators that I have started by Panel 69. If anyone knows of any 

Volunteer Coordinator changes in your district, please let me know, and I will update this list.  

I still need to either confirm or update information from Big Island, Kauai, and Oahu. If you have contact 

information for AA volunteer coordinators or Trainers, please let me know.  

Our committee agreed to meet online after we get the Agenda Items to prepare to take the questions to 

our home groups and get feedback. I am trying for the week after PRAASA for a virtual meeting of the 

committee.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to be of service. 

Mike L.  

Corrections Chair 

Area 17, Panel 73 


